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Annual Report of the Placement Cell for the Academic Year 2020-2021

Our college has a separate placement cell right from the Academic year 2000-2001. This placement cell will have contact with various national and multinational companies. This cell will have correspondence with leading companies for campus selection. This cell will get the information from the companies and notify the same to the students about job opportunities and campus selections. The important companies which visit our college are Infosys, TCS, J-Spiders and Q-Spiders and so on.
	At least two campus selections will occur in our college headed by this placement cell. The students from the different colleges of the entire Ballari and Koppal districts are eligible to participate in the campus selections conducted from this placement cell.
	In the Academic year 2020-21 due to Covid-19, 2nd wave campus selection was not organized in our college from this placement cell. 
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